


Before a project is awarded, ODOT researches, plans and designs the work to be done. 
Contracts are bid competitively, with the OTC selecting the winning firm. Typically, work 
begins several weeks or months after contracts are awarded. 

Contracts, bid information, the commission’s monthly agenda and project details can be 
viewed at www.okladot.state.ok.us.  

—www.okladot.state.ok.us— 
(Editors and News Directors: For more information, call the ODOT Media and Public 
Relations Division at 405-521-6000.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
More than 800 Oklahoma Department of Transportation workers from all eight field divisions statewide 
assisted with debris removal and cleanup following the destructive tornado that struck in Moore on May 20. 
The department estimates that ODOT maintenance crews hauled 4,000 tons of storm debris away from the area. 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Heavy flooding on May 31 closed three lanes of US-62 (N.E. 23rd St.) between Sooner Rd. and Air Depot Blvd. 
near Midwest City. During a Monday, June 3 meeting, the Oklahoma Transportation Commission voted to 
approve an emergency contract for highway repairs, which are estimated at $575,000. To ensure safe travel while 
repairs are made, the Oklahoma Department of Transportation placed concrete barriers along the two open lanes of 
the highway. Depending on the weather, ODOT plans to have the highway repaired in less than two months. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


